
 
 

In Collaboration with the Central Bank of Jordan, the 
Jordan Insurance Federation Organises Its Ninth Training 

Programme Entitled: "Information Security and 
Cybersecurity" 

As Part of Its 2025 Annual Training Plan 
 

As part of its continued efforts to benefit from the expertise of local professionals 
in training personnel working in the Jordanian insurance market and in economic 
institutions intersecting with the insurance sector, the Jordan Insurance 
Federation (JIF) is pleased to host Mr. Ramadan Hasweh, from the Cybersecurity 
Operations Team at the Central Bank of Jordan, as the lead instructor for its 
upcoming specialised training programme entitled: 
 "Information Security and Cybersecurity", 
which will be held over two days, from 30 to 31 July 2025, with a total of 12 
training hours. 
The training programme aims to familiarise participants with the concept of 
cybersecurity, while clarifying the difference 
between cybersecurity and information security. The sessions will 
cover cybersecurity policies, key security protocols such as VPN, SSL/TLS, and 
the fundamentals of cyber risk management, including identifying digital assets 
and evaluating their value. 
The programme will also cover essential topics such as network and system 
protection, application and software security, and operational security. In 
addition, participants will be introduced to incident response 
protocols, cybersecurity-related laws and regulations, and a review of the latest 
trends in this critical field. 
Mr. Ramadan Hasweh is a seasoned cybersecurity expert with an extensive 
professional background across the Internet Service Provider (ISP) sector, 
airports, and banking institutions. He holds a Bachelor’s degree in Information 
Technology from the University of Jordan and has broad experience 
in information security management, penetration testing, security 
assessment, network security, and cloud computing. He has also played a key role 
in overseeing the financial and banking sector from a cybersecurity perspective, 
including compliance assessment, supervisory follow-up, and ensuring 
implementation of controls to mitigate cyber risks threatening this vital sector. 
This training programme is part of JIF’s 2025 Annual Training Plan, which aims 
to build the capacity of professionals working in the insurance sector, 
particularly information security officers at insurance companies, in addition 
to regulatory bodies, banks, financial institutions, and all stakeholders and 
professionals involved or interested in information security and cybersecurity. 
To date, the programme has attracted a total of 29 participants, representing 14 
local insurance companies, in addition to one participant from the Central Bank 
of Jordan, and five staff members from the Jordan Insurance Federation. 

 


